
Application for Company Visit Program 2024 

Global Power Synergy Public Company Limited 

 

Dear  Shareholders, 

 Global Power Synergy Public Company Limited (“ the Company or GPSC ”) will be organizing a day trip 

for shareholders under the 2024 Company Visit Program.  The actual program will be fixed during September - 

November 2024, subject to suitability and our readiness.  

 Interested shareholders can sign up by using the QR Code below from now to April 30, 2024.  If more 

than 100 shareholders sign up, we will select visitors through a computer-randomized process.  The visitor list 

will be posted on the Company’s website. 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Application Terms and Conditions 

1. All seats are reserved for shareholders whose name appears in the register at the record date on February 

27, 2024, the date to Record the Names of the Shareholders Who are Entitled to the AGM 2024.  

2. Each shareholder is entitled to one seat. In addition, shareholder must take part by himself or herself 

without a companion or child.  Rights are not transferable. 

3. The Company allows interested shareholders to register for the Company Visit program by scanning  

QR code icon above from now to April 30, 2024. 

4. If the applications exceed 100, GPSC will select visitors through a computer-randomized process.  The 

visitor list will be posted on the Company’s website (www.gpscgroup.com).  To confirm the awards and 

inform shareholders of the program itinerary, GPSC will be calling only those whose names were 

randomly computer-selected and who qualified under the terms of the project. 

5. GPSC reserves the right to leave out shareholders that provide incomplete or unclear registration 

information, those that fail to meet the terms of the project, or those we cannot contact. 

6. On the day of the trip, please carry your personal ID card as evidence. 

7. GPSC reserves the right to start the trip punctually without waiting for those that do not show up in time. 

8. GPSC will provide transport for all shareholders, and no consideration will be given to those that wish to 

travel on their own. 

9. For the benefit of shareholders that are keen on signing up for this project, GPSC has prepared a QR Code 

registration system.  The system will notify each shareholder of his or her rights and solicit the consent to 

any action on his or her share data, consistent with the Personal Data Protection Act of 2019 and 

applicable laws.  Please study more about our Privacy Notice at https://pdpa.gpscgroup.com/th or 

https://www.gpscgroup.com/th/cg/private-policy. 

 

Remarks: GPSC will provide the project details and itinerary to you via www.gpscgroup.com.  For your own 

benefit, please monitor the information strictly through the Company’s website. 
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